
 
People who visit and live in Okotoks often comment on how beautiful the scenery is – 
the mountain views are majestic and the Sheep River valley is at the heart of where we 
play. They love that Okotoks is just 15 minutes south of Calgary and a short drive to 
Kananaskis Country. Okotoks has gained a reputation as an award-winning 
community, recognized nationally for our commitment to sustainability and to 
organizational excellence. With our new annexation plans, the community will grow 
substantially over the next 60 years. These are exciting times for Okotoks as we 
envision and plan for our future, while we remain committed to maintaining the enviable 
lifestyle our residents enjoy. 
 

DATABASE ADMINISTRATOR 
 

The IT Business Centre is always keeping up with the needs of the Town as a corporation, and 
has an opportunity for a Database Administrator to join their team. Key responsibilities will 
include developing, implementing, and overseeing database procedures to ensure the integrity 
and availability of databases. Incumbent will monitor, maintain and performance tune databases 
ensuring high level of data availability.  
 
A degree in Computer Science is preferred plus 5 years of job related experience. An equivalent 
of education and experience may be considered. Proficiency in MS_SQL, strong understanding 
of databases structures, theories, principles and practices, hands-on database tuning and 
troubleshooting is required. Strong Business Intelligence experience and proven analytical and 
problem solving abilities as well as teamwork capabilities are necessary. Strong understanding 
of Power BI or Tableau. Familiarity with Great Plains Dynamics and previous municipal 
experience will be considered an asset. 
 
Our total compensation package includes a competitive salary, benefit package and participation 
in LAPP pension. Come and explore our vibrant, growth oriented career opportunities and 
discover a great community in which to work and live!  
 
Interested applicants are invited to submit resumes by May 7, 2017.  Those who applied on the 
first competition need not apply – you are still in consideration. Please visit our website 
www.okotoks.ca for more information and to apply. 
 
We thank all applicants for their interest. Only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 

 

 

http://www.okotoks.ca/

